
DEC 2 1973 
Cteniente 

"Value Boosted 
SANTA ANA, Calif., 

Dec. 1 (UPI)—The Califor-
nia Board of EqUaliliza-
tion has assessed the 
Western White Anise at 
$1.5 million, $106;01)0 more 
than the assessment ear-
lier this year by the 
county tax assessor, it was 
announced today. 

The state appra4a1 was 
prepared by Hod M. 
Childs, an apPraiter for 
the state bdurd, at the re- 
quest of the Prange 
County Board of pervi- 
sors. The assessm t was 
made on the basis' of the 
property's value as of 
March 1, 1973, the 'closing 
date for all propty as-
sessments. . 

County Assessor Jack 
Vallerga had assessed the 
San Clemente property at 
$1.37 million. lid'' con- 
tended that the, property 
was assessed on factors 
other than the $16 million 
purcahse prige. 

A hearing of the board 
of supervisors was sched-
uled for Monday. 


